
     

         

 

Bienvenue and welcome !  

Welcome to The International School of Greenville! We are delighted that you are considering 

joining our school community and embarking on a journey of educational excellence and cultural 

diversity. 

At ISG, we are committed to providing a nurturing, inclusive, and academically challenging 

environment that empowers students to thrive and become global citizens. Our dedicated faculty 

and staff work tirelessly to create an atmosphere where students can flourish and explore their 

full potential. 

We understand that choosing the right school for your child is a significant decision, and we want 

to assure you that ISG is dedicated to the success and well-being of every student. Our school is 

more than just a place of learning; it is a place where students grow, develop, and form lasting 

friendships while embracing a multicultural perspective. 

Our curriculum is designed to foster a love for learning, critical thinking, and intercultural 

understanding. We are proud of our diverse student body, which brings together various 

backgrounds, languages, and traditions, creating a rich tapestry of experiences and perspectives 

that enrich the educational journey for all. 

As you explore our website, you will find information about our curriculum, the academic 

calendar, the application process, our clubs and the unique opportunities we offer to our 

students. We hope you will find that ISG aligns with your educational aspirations and values. 

We believe that a personal experience of our school will help you appreciate the vibrant 

atmosphere and the dedicated community that makes ISG exceptional. 

Thank you for considering The International School of Greenville for your child's education. We 

look forward to the possibility of welcoming your family into our school community and to a 

future filled with growth and achievement. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Florence LAFORGE   

Head of School 
 


